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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Donald Hirtzel <hirtzel46@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 2:34 PM
To: customercare@pse.com; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE RATE Increases

[EXTERNAL] 

 
As a retiree on a FIXED INCOME and with inflation at 9% (gas tripled in a year) and your anticipated increases 
in gas/electricity to approach 15% in 2023 AFTER an increase in 2022 is ABSURD! My wife and I are both 76 
and what you are proposing, inflation and the increase in our real estate taxes we are going broke living here. 
Social Security does not keep up with the cost of living we are seeing now. DO NOT INCREASE THESE 
RATES Carbon be damned.  
 
 
Don and Jean Hirtzel 
3907 25th ST SE 
Puyallup WA 98374 
 
 


